
Grain Silage Bag Roller - Available 
 
The Foothills Regional Services Commission has recently purchased a 
Grain/Silage Bag Roller to assist local producers in recycling their grain and 
silage bags. 
 
In conjunction with the Agricultural Services Division from the MD of 
Foothills, this unit will be made available to producers in the Municipality at 
no cost. Producers making use of this Bag Roller will be responsible for the 
cost of all repairs if damage occurs. 
 
Producers will then be able to take their rolled grain bags to the Regional 
landfill and deposit them for no charge. 
 
The unit is stored at the Ag Services shop in Aldersyde.  
Please contact Bree Wee or Ron Stead at 403-652-2423  
to arrange the use of the this unit. 


